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There should not be any restrictions on what we grow on our private property. This 

would set more of a president of making future restrictions on our lands. This is a 

good crop to transition with and rejuvenates the ground for our primary crops. It is 

also good fornits oil and feed by product for live stock. Please do not limit options for 

growing crops that helps us. 


